
 

Press Communiqué 

 

Diversion for Works along Motorway M3 at Cote D’Or for the installation of a Pedestrian 

Footbridge Covering linking the Multisports Complex to its Parking Area 

 

The public is hereby informed that construction works will be carried out along Motorway M3 

(Terre Rouge – Verdun – Trianon Link Road) at Cote D’Or both on the Northbound and 

Southbound as from 15 November 2019 up to 17 November 2019 and as from 22 November 

2019 up to 24 November 2019. 

 

Accordingly, a diversion scheme will be set up and traffic signs will be placed to inform and guide 

road users. 

 

Drivers are strongly advised to be cautious when approaching the work area wherein a speed 

limit of 50 km/h will be applicable. 

 

The Ministry regrets for any inconvenience caused and relies on the usual cooperation and 

collaboration of the public. 

 

 

13 November 2019               Ministry of Land Transport and Light Rail 

 


